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Welcome To Our Newsletter

Summer is officially here and with it comes a host of exciting happenings and
activities at our home. We're thrilled to share with you all that has been going on
recently as our calendar is always packed with engaging events and opportunities
for our residents to make the most of each season.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Kate Emery
Home Manager

Fundraiser for Dementia UK

Our fundraiser for this quarter was raising money for Dementia UK who provide
specialised Admiral Nurses who support individuals and their families living with
dementia. We had a cake sale, guess the weight of the cake and a raffle. `We raised
a grand total of £580.40.

 

GladtoCare Week 2024 

We celebrated GladtoCare Week 2024, where our staff were recognised for their
amazing contribution that they make every day supporting our residents.

On Thankful Thursday, we celebrated with Elvis entering the building, so lots of
singing and dancing. We had mocktails and non-alcoholic beer. Our residents wrote
a card for our staff, saying thank you for the care they receive and they all received a
little gift. It was a fantastic day.

What's Been Happening?

Our residents have had a great time with the various activities and events we've
organised over the past few months. 

Our activity staff continue to find new ways to bring art and craft to our residents.
They have enjoyed the activity of 'Whose Behind the Mask' and have really engaged
in making their own beautiful masks. 

Our residents made spring wreaths to hang on their doors.

RISE continue to enable our residents to access sports on an individual basis or
group work. Our residents continue to love this experience.

We had the opportunity to make our own flower arrangements under the expert
supervision of Sarah. This activity is very popular.

Our residents and their families requested we completed cooking activities on a
more regular basis, so our residents have been cooking up a storm by making some
beautiful cakes which we eat at afternoon tea.

The most spectacular event was the whole sky around the Frinton area lit up with
the Northern lights in May. Unfortunately it happened in the early hours while most of
us were asleep!

 

News & Updates

Garden Updates

Finally, the weather is improving and we are looking forward to spending time in our
amazing gardens. This year our maintenance team have erected ‘sails’ in the garden
so we have plenty of shade.
 

Clothing Labelling

We have sourced a new labelling system and we are trialling this at the home on our
dementia community. The new system is called Attach A Tag and is like a little button
which is put on clothes with the room number on. At present, we are trialling it for
rooms 38-55. All underwear, socks, tights, etc. will be put into a net bag which is
numbered. We will purchase 30 tags for these rooms and if you would like to
purchase more we do have order forms you can collect from housekeeping. Also, if
you do purchase your family member new clothes, would you please let laundry
know so they could be tagged or named.
 

Wheelchair Friendly Transport

Over the years we have had various conversations regarding the home's vehicle and
how it is not accessible for our residents who use a wheelchair. We have
approached our head office and great news they agree. Watch this space and we
will update you once we know when we will receive our wheelchair-friendly transport.
 

Facebook Page

Make sure to check out our Beaumont Manor Care Home Facebook Page and
give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently
on this platform.

Leave A Review

Please check out the reviews we have had recently. If you think we do a good job,
you can pick up a card from reception or complete a review online.

The reviews are like trip advisor, they support other families to make the right choice
when choosing a care home and additionally we share all reviews with staff.

If you think we do a good job, please write a review, our aim is to get the highest
score of 10!

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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